
Update on Support for Establishing 
Site-Based ELL Sub-Committees (SELLS)
Reporte del Apoyo para el Establecimiento de 
los Sub-Comités para Aprendices de Inglés

Effective Staff Collaboration to Support the SELLS

• A collaboration meeting was held on April 10 between staff 
from State & Federal Programs, Family Engagement, 
Community Engagement, and the English Language Learner 
& Multilingual Achievement to review the questions raised 
by the DELLS in March and to ensure that the roles of central 
office staff are clear in supporting the SELLS and their 
connection to SSC’s.



• Another staff collaboration meeting is scheduled for 
May 1st where each of the questions raised by the 
DELLS on 3/15/18 will be addressed. A plan will also be 
made on May 1st to revise the Master Plan in light of 
the questions.

Additional Review and Feedback by Committee Members
• A revised draft of the guidelines for the SELLS to be 

included in the ELL Master Plan will be ready for review 
and feedback at the June 20 meeting of the LCAP Parent 
and Student Advisory Committee.


